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ANTHC Telehealth News Bulletin: May 2021  

Telehealth 
https://anthc.org/telehealth/ 

ANTHC Telehealth News: 

 We have a new website:  Our new webpage is: https://anthc.org/

telehealth/. Here you can find important news updates for tribal 

partners, job aids, telehealth resources, information on project ECHO 

clinics, and telehealth information for patients.  

 Please note: our former webpage (https://afhcan.org/) still exists, 

but content has been moved to our new page. Soon the old page 

will only redirect to our new one.  

For questions call 729-2260 or email AKA-TelehealthPS@ANTHC.ORG  

 Statewide Transition to Zoom:  As the Alaska Tribal Health System 

moves forward with the transition from Vidyo to Zoom, please 

remember that at this time, the ANTHC specialty clinic’s standard 

process is to use Vidyo (from within the Virtual Patient Room in Cerner) 

to connect for clinic to clinic video visits.    

 It will be of continued importance for clinical staff scheduling and 

facilitating video visits to confirm day of visit connection pathways 

with ANTHC specialty clinics by phone.  
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